
N. J. Bud Goldstone
6719 West 86tii Place #2
Los Angeles, CA 90045
phone/FAX (310) 568-1571
email as768@Iafeorg ofbudgoldstone@yahoo.com

September 27,1999

Fred C. Fussell, Director
Pasaquan for Marion County, Georgia, Historical Society,
P.O. Box 5675
Columbus, GA 31906-0675

Dear Fred,

Thanks for your response to my inquiry about conservation of your site. For your future
information and use, I have been very successful in getting funding from architectural
and engineering (A&E) reports. Some recently have been for Watts Towers and
Alexander Calder's mobile Hello Girls in Los Angeles, Bottle Village in Simi Valley, CA
and (hopefiilly) Las Pozas in Xilitla, Mexico.

I have enclosed the A&B Report we did early this year for Las Pozas. That work was
fimded with $27,000 for my team of four, including all expenses, by a Philadelphia
family foundation.

Sincerely,

Bud Goldstone, conservation engineer
Prof Asoc. AIC, Member WAAC
Fellow AIEE, Assoc. Fellow AIAA

PS Seymour Rosen said hello back at you today 9/28/99.
enclosure

copy of Las Pozas Architecture & Engineering Report


